
 
 

2020-2021 PCF Scholarship Dates & Deadlines 
 

January 22 – PCF Scholarship Application Process Opens on www.WashBoard.wsac.wa.gov.  
Please note: Check back often to see if additional scholarships have been added. 

 
Deadlines: 
April 19* – PCF Scholarship Application Process Closes for most scholarships. 
May 17* – Extended Application Deadline for general scholarships. 
July 19* – PCF Scholarship Application Process Closes for remaining scholarships. 
 

(*check the deadline for each of the scholarships you apply for,  
as incomplete or late applications will not be accepted.) 

 
September 14 – Student Thank You Letters are due. All students who have been awarded 
PCF scholarships for 2019-2020 must have their thank you letters to the PC Foundation (or 
postmarked) by this date. 
 
Notifications: 
May 17 – PCF Scholarship Notification for general scholarships that closed on April 19* will 
begin to go out for those who have been awarded scholarships, as well as to those who have 
not. Additional notifications will go out as soon as possible after any extended deadlines. 
 
July 20 – PCF Scholarship Notifications for the second group of scholarships that closed on July 
19* will begin to go out to those who have been awarded scholarships, as well as those who 
have not. 
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